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Remembrance 
Thank you for all of your support in buying poppies etc this week. The 

children had a late playtime this morning then we lined up outside in the 

sunshine and Lucy and Oliver read a poem written by Lucy. We then had 2 

minutes silence at 11am before the church bells rang to break the silence. 

This was especially poignant as one of the new bells was dedicated to the 

six men of the parish who gave their lives in the First World War. The 

children were very respectful and sensible, especially following assemblies 

earlier in the week to help them understand what it was about.  

Dates for your diary 
Wednesday November 16th 2-4pm - PTA Christmas Shopping Event in school hall 

Thursday November 17th Anti-bullying talks for KS1 and KS2 (Tamworth play and education officer) 

Friday November 18th Children in Need – Spotty cake bake 

Monday November 21st Bikeability for Year 5 

Tuesday November 22nd Bikeability for Year 5 

Friday November 25th PTA Non-uniform day – please bring a Tombola donation 

Wednesday November 30th Robins visit to Ash End House Farm 

Thursday December 1st 8.40am departure for George’s Marvellous Medicine for Swans, Owls and 

Penguins – back for a late lunch 

Friday December 2nd 6-8pm –Manor’s Magical Christmas Fair 

Wednesday December 7th Christmas Lunch 

Pm - Road safety workshops 

Thursday December 8th 9.30am – Robins Nativity in school hall 

Friday December 9th 2.30 Parents’ Forum  

Wednesday December 14th 2pm Swans Christmas play in church 

Friday December 16th Christmas Jumper Day 

2pm Carol Service in church 

Break up for Christmas 

6.30-8pm - PTA Christmas Disco in school 

Tuesday January 3rd Back to school 

Dogs in School 
Please can I politely remind you that dogs are not allowed in school. Some 

children are allergic and some have a fear of dogs. As a dog owner myself I 

know my dog wouldn’t like a busy playground with lots of young children 

crowding round. With a rule like this there can be no distinction made 

between size, breed or age so no matter how small and cute a puppy is it is 

still a dog and not allowed through the school gates. Sorry! 

Shirts for painting 
Following on from an item raised by parents’ forum, please could we ask for 

you to have a look for any old shirts you could donate that can be worn back 

to front over children’s uniforms when they are doing messy art work. We 

seem to be short of aprons for the older age groups. We promise to not let 

the children laugh at Dad’s fashion sense when the floral designs come in! 

Fabulous Footballers 
Manor football team played in the Aston Villa football tournament at 

Rawlett this week. They were a credit to the school in the way they never 

gave up and played every game with a smile on their faces and 

determination to do their best. Well done, we are proud of you all! 

Simon Robson 

Headteacher 
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